Special Meeting of the Goshen Township Trustees April 29, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 4:00pm with the pledge to the flag. Trustees John Bricker, Teresa Stratton, and Shawn Mesler and Fiscal Officer Michele Barratt were present.

Trustee Items:

The township wishes to participate in ODOT's annual road salt bid.

RESOLUTION 2024-0429-01

A resolution authorizing participation in the ODOT road salt contracts awarded in 2024. Stratton moved, seconded by Mesler. Voting YES – Bricker, Stratton, Mesler. Resolution adopted.

Barratt reported that the Mahoning County Prosecutor's office was revising the MOU sent by the attorney for West Branch Schools.

Adjournment:

The next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 6:00pm.

With no further business to conduct, Mesler moved, seconded by Stratton to adjourn at 4:04 pm. Voting YES – Stratton, Bricker, Mesler. Motion carried

Attest:

John Bricker, Chairman

Teresa Stratton, Vice Chairperson

Shawn Mesler, Trustee

Michele Barratt, Fiscal Officer